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July 2nd 2021 

 

COVID 19 Updates 

Thank you for keeping your child at home if they feel unwell, 
regardless of symptoms. This is helping us to maintain healthy 
‘bubbles’. As a reminder, if your child has to isolate due to COVID, 
remote learning will be set for them by the class teacher. Remote 
learning isn’t set for absences other than those which are linked to 
COVID isolation. If they are unwell, there is no expectation to 
complete home-learning. Please keep communicating with us if 
you need to report a case or contact or indeed, if you need further 
advice and are unsure what to do next. We’re grateful of your 
continued support during what continues to be a challenging time 
for all. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Dates for the Diary 

July 
5th YR & Y6 Height/weight checks by health team 
9th Bag 2 School Collection (please use own bin bags as bags are no longer 

provided) 
14th-16th Y6 Kingswood Residential 
15th Lancashire Cricket Club Workshops (all classes) 
16th End of Year School Reports sent home. 
19th The School Council Present, ‘Moving on! Moving Up Day’ 
20th Friezland Move-up Morning 1 TBC 
21st Y6 Leavers’ Outdoor Picnic Lunch 
22nd Friezland Move-up Morning 2 TBC 
23rd End of Summer Term 2 (FRI) 

 
 
 

 

Bag 2 School Collection  
Our Friends of Friezland have arranged a ‘Bag 2 School’ collection 
on Friday 9th July. Donations of good quality second-hand clothing 
will be gratefully received ON THE DAY ONLY and should be placed 
at the rear of school on the car park by 9:00am. We will receive 
cash according to the weight of the items. The more we collect, 
the greater the fund! 

 
 

 

Friends of Friezland: Guess the weight of the jar! 
This week our amazing School Council and Friends of Friezland are 
working together to launch the last competition of the school 
year! Each year group has a goody jar in their classroom, filled with 
prizes and treats. For £1 a guess, the children can guess the weight 
of the jar from a pre-selected list. The winner (or closest if not all 
weights are sold), gets to take the jar home at the end of term! 
Please support this event by sending the money to school with 
your child (in a labelled envelope for younger children).  

 
 
 

School Lunches  
We brought our School Meal Service in-house on the 1st July! Our 
new menus will be shared in September! Before then, we’ll be 
sharing samples with our school dinner pupils to gain their 
feedback on some new products. The cost of a school meal has 
reduced to £2.50 (Eduspot has been adjusted). Please continue to 
support the service as this will ensure it is here for years to come. 
As per our policy, two-weeks’ notice is required for any changes 
to your child’s lunch time arrangements. 

 
 

 

 

Midday Supervisor: Join the Team! 
Friezland are looking for a friendly and child-centred Midday 
Supervisor to join our team in September. The role involves 
supervising our children during their lunch break and is a term-
time only position. If you know anyone who may be interested, 
ask them to contact school to enquire. 

 
 
 

 

Year 6: Leavers’ Lunch 
We are currently planning an outdoor Leavers’ Lunch for our Year 
6 pupils, on Wednesday 21st July, 12:30-1:15pm. Due to COVID 
restrictions, each pupil is allowed to invite ONE adult guest only. 
The adult meals are charged at £3.50 and must be pre-booked via 
your Eduspot account. They will appear as a SHOP item from 
Monday. This event will obviously be weather dependent and 
could be cancelled at short notice. Further details will be sent to 
Year 6 separately. 

 
 

 

 

Eduspot Accounts   
As we approach the end of the school year, please ensure your 
Eduspot account is brought into balance. School meals and 
Frosties should always be paid in ADVANCE of using the service.  

 
 
 
 

 


